Hey Cardinal 1Ls! 
My name is Matt Rein, and like you, I just started on this three-year journey through law school. It's been great to meet so many of you already, each with our own interests, beliefs, and backgrounds. It's been an incredibly hard year -- I know it has been for me. As we deal with the challenges of covid, starting law school, and coming back to take in-person classes, we all have a lot on our plates. As your 1L class rep, I want to make our lives as easy as they possibly can. From organizing study groups to ensuring transparency regarding covid policies, I'll be there for you. At the University of Arizona, I served as the student body vice president and was able to advocate for thousands of students on campus. If elected as your 1L class rep, I would make the effort to genuinely advocate for each and every one of you here at CUA. And we can and will go through these three years, together. Thank you so much, and I hope I can earn your vote and trust! Please feel free to reach out any time, I'm always available.
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